
facebook.com/
SPOKANEVBC

YouTube.com/
SPOKANEVBC

Subscribe to our sermon podcast
VALLEY BIBLE CHURCH

VBC NEWSLETTER
Join our weekly e-newsletter! This 

email is sent each Friday and 
features thoughts from the 

pastors, up-to-date information 
on events and announcements, 
and community engagement 

opportunities. You will also find 
Life Group questions, Meal 

Trains, and links to the Sunday 
livestream. Visit spokanevbc.org/
events and click the "Subscribe 

to the Newsletter" button.

CONSIDER

THE CHRISTIAN 
LIFE UNVEILED

instagram.com/
SPOKANEVBC

OUR MISSION
As we proclaim biblical truth, 

we cultivate relationships 
that are intimate with Christ, 
active in the Church, & loving

the community.

Su Prayer Team
 7:30 am | 130B
 Sunday School
 9:30 am | various classrooms
Mo Memorial Day - Remember  
 & Honor U.S. Armed Forces
 Ignite Group ages 18-28
 6:30 pm | 130
We Women’s Bible Study
 9 am | 130A | “Adorned”
 Youth Group 6 -12 grade
 6:30 pm | Auditorium
Fr Mom’s Group
 10:30 am | Text or call 
 Abby Gromlich at (484) 925-  
 9736 for location information.
 VBC Youth Senior Dinner
 9 -12 grade | 6 pm | Room 150
Su Newcomer’s Luncheon
 12:30 pm | 130

THIS WEEK AT VBC

LIFE SERVICES BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN
We have a great opportunity to support Life Services, a local Christ-centered 

ministry dedicated to supporting women and men who have been impacted by an 
unexpected pregnancy, STDs, abortion, or sexual trauma. 

Life Services provides free medical care through their clinics, mentoring for new 
mothers AND fathers, and education for the greater Spokane community. It also 

offers restoration services, which include healing groups, life coaching, and 
counseling for moms- and dads-to-be.

We are helping this vital ministry by hosting a Baby Bottle Campaign to raise public 
awareness, raise conversations and raise financial support. That campaign continues 

today!

As you leave today’s service, consider taking a bottle from the Welcome Counter. 
Over the next few weeks, fill up your bottle with coins, cash, or checks. There are 

also some resources inside each bottle for you to keep. If you would like to use your 
phone to give, text "$ amount" and "baby bottle" to (509) 207-1712! 

All bottles should be returned to the Welcome Counter or the VBC church office by 
Father’s Day, June 15.

For more information about Life Services, go to www.lifeservices.org.
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GIVING REPORT
General: May $58,796; YTD: $442,586; 
Building Fund: $896,628

SUNDAY MORNING AT

VALLEY BIBLE CHURCH
May 25, 2025

LOST AND FOUND: LAST CHANCE!
Everything in the Lost and Found will be 
donated after third service TODAY.

VBC KIDS SUNDAY SCHOOL 
SUMMER HELP NEEDED
Thank you to everyone who stepped up to 
help with the children’s summer Sunday 
School program! We still need to fill 
about 20 teacher and assistant spots by 
Wednesday, May 28. We provide a set 
curriculum, a lesson plan, and suggested 
activities for each class. Even if you can 
only commit to one week this summer, we 

ANNOUNCEMENTS

could still use your help! If you would like to bless our children this summer as a teacher 
or an assistant, please email jennifer@spokanevbc.org.

CUSTODIAL HELP NEEDED
We are looking for volunteers to help with custodial work around the church 1-2 hours/
week. If you are available to help, please call the church office at (509) 928-5161.

VBC YOUTH SENIOR DINNER
All regularly attending VBC Youth high school students are invited to celebrate the 
graduating seniors at a formal dinner this Friday at 6 pm at VBC. Modest formal attire is 
recommended. Please RSVP at spokanevbc.org/events by Wednesday.

NEWCOMER’S LUNCHEON
If you are new or want to know more about VBC, please come to the Newcomer's 
Luncheon on Sunday, June 1, right after the third service in Room 130. Meet the pastors 
and staff, enjoy a complimentary lunch, learn about our ministries, and more! Please 
register at spokanevbc.org/events. Children are welcome.

IGNITE BBQ
The Ignite Young Adults' Group (ages 18-28) will host a BBQ at Wade & Ariana Creach’s 
home on Saturday, June 7, at 6 pm. Class of 2025 graduates are also invited to attend 
to learn more about the Ignite ministry. Please register at spokanevbc.org/events. 

MHN THEATER PRODUCTION
MHN Summer Encore Theater is pleased to announce its upcoming production of “Little 
Women.” Several of the actors attend VBC and are excited to share this delightful short 
drama on June 1 at 7 pm and June 2 at 5 pm in the VBC auditorium. Admission is free, 
but donations are appreciated to cover production costs. For more information, please 
email mondayhomeschoolnet@gmail.com.

FAMILY CAMP
Registration for Family Camp (June 26-29) is open at spokanevbc.org/events.

COUNSELING TRAINING SEMINAR
We are hosting Faith Bible Church’s Intro to Biblical Counseling seminar over three 
weekends: Sept. 26-27, Oct. 24-25, and Nov. 21-22. Register at spokanevbc.org/events 
or pick up a brochure at the Welcome Counter for more information.

WELCOME!
First-Time Visitors: Please stop by the Welcome Counter to pick up a Welcome 
Gift, which includes helpful information about VBC.

Connection Card: We’d like to get to know you! Please use the Connection Card 
included in today’s bulletin to share prayer requests or praises with the prayer team 
and/or the VBC elders. If you regularly attend VBC, please also let us know if any 
of your contact information has changed. You can turn in Connection Cards in at 
the Welcome Counter or in the boxes at the back of the auditorium. 

Giving: If you would like to give with a check or cash, boxes are located at the back 
of the auditorium and at the Welcome Counter. You can also give online at 
spokanevbc.org/giving-home or in the Church Center app (available to download at 
https://valleybible.churchcenter.com/setup).

Communion: Communion will be served during the service for those who profess 
faith in Jesus Christ. If you need a GF cup for allergy reasons, please ask an usher.

Children may be checked in before 
each service starts at a VBC Kids 
Check-In station, then attend the 
singing portion of the worship service 
with parents before being dismissed to 
Sunday School. For the 9:30 service, 
children may be dropped off at the 
beginning of the service for an informal 
introduction activity. 
Note: The Nursing Mothers Room (120) 
is reserved for women and children 
only. If a dad needs to change his baby, 
he may use the changing table in the 
men’s restroom.

SUNDAY NURSERY & VBC KIDS MINISTRY
 8 am Service
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122

 9:30 am Service
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122
3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing
- may be dropped off at beginning of service

 11 am Service
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122
3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing
- dismissed before sermon portion of service

IMPORTANT DATES
Friday - VBC Youth Senior Dinner
June 1 - Newcomer’s Luncheon

June 1 & 2 - MHN “Little Women” play
June 7 - Ignite BBQ

June 8 - Church in the Park
June 24-26 - Sewing Camp
June 26-29 - Family Camp 

Sept. 26 - Intro to Biblical Counseling 

A Sunday School class for adults 
and high school students, More 

Desirable than Gold: Uncovering 
the Power of God's Word for the 
Soul in Distress, meets in Room 

130. Middle School meets in 150 
and Courageous Conquerors

meets in 152.

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL

On Sunday, June 8, we will host 
one combined worship service at 

Valley Mission Park (11123 E 
Mission Ave.) at 10 am. If you 

would like to be baptized on this 
day, check the box on your 
Connection Card or call the 

church office at (509) 928-5161. 
Please include your contact 
information so a pastor can 

connect with you.

CHURCH IN THE PARK


